8/26/21 Buildings and Grounds Meeting
Minutes

Present: Matt Hough, Jim Haff, Josh Linten, Keri Bristow, Joe Rigoli, Jim Haff

The meeting started at 6:40 pm at the Prosper Valley School. The Committee reviewed the
Johnson Controls proposal for work to be done in all of the WCSU schools.

After discussion, the Buildings and Grounds Committee voted to bring the proposal to the full
board on September 7, 2021, after consulting with the Finance Committee. The meeting was
adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Sincerely,

Kerilyn Bristow, Secretary for the Buildings and Grounds Committee



